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MNOBU KAWAI, Chairman ‘
ROBERT KODAMA, Vice-Chairman |
MINOLI MUKAEDA,

ADA ENDO, Secretary

N. MITSUMORI, Treasurer

H. FUKUI, Auditor j
J. KASAI,

SEIKO ISHIMARU, Property Custodian

Dear Mrs Okine:

Kindly accept our sincere appreciation in behalf
of the Shonien Poard of Directors for your contribution to
our Building Fund Drive. %Yhe worthy support you have given
to our community project to help unfortunate children will
certainly draw us closer toward our coal of ,25,000,

when the ~honien can again care for homeless children,
we believe all of us who have served will share a measure of
reward for our efforts. Towerd that end, the Board with the
cooperation of welfare minded people like you, is doing its
utmost. '

with kindest regards, may we look forward to your
continued interest ia helping thils courmunity program for
needy ch:ldren.

fost sincerely yours,

Nobu T. Kawai

Chairman, Shonien '
Acknowledgement of #$1.00, Board of Directors
Thank you,.
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